DIRECTOR KILLED IN CRASH

Willa Stanley

Willa stanley, a director of the Washington, D.C. Area
Women'‘s Bowling Association who also served as treasurer of
the Greater Washington Bowling Senate, was killed in an
automobile accident in North Carolina on December 29 while
visiting her family over the holidays. Last July, Stanley,
a District resident, was one of 44 women selected by WIBC
to participate in the 1993 Future Leaders Program at Bowling
Headquarters in Greendale, Wis. The program identified new
local women’s bowling association leaders and taught them
about leadership, WIBC, and WIBC services. It also encouraged
participants to use their talents and share their knowledge
upon their return to their associations. Stanley served
Parkland Bowl and Andrews Air Force Base Lanes.



